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There is no real issue here. Linux is for people who want a stable, secure,

and FREE based OS. The charges the MPAA are claiming is for Piracy, however
there is NO piracy invoved here. You can pirate DVD's w/o the DeCSS code.
Pirating DVD's is pointless for the following reasons: 1) A burnable DVD costs
4 to 5 times the amount of 1 manufactured DVD 2) A burner costs thousands of
dollars. 3) copying several gigs of info to your hard drive is a waste of

space. 4) transfering that amount of information over the net is inefficiant.

650 MB, an iso image, takes me 4 to 5 days with a 56k modem we are talkin
thousands of Megs for a DVD. No one would waste that much time, let alone
resources to do that. The MPAA is trying to make Hackers look like crackers.
Hackers just want knowledge and explination. Crackers are destructful and
unconstuctive. Please do not let the MPAA win this case. Thank you for your
time. Brian Hellman



